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New trailer aids fire recovery at Kinglake 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
The Kinglake Landcare Group received a new 
works trailer to replace their old works trailer that 
was destroyed in the Black Saturday fires. 
 
The old works trailer was stored at Kinglake 
Landcare Group President Roger Cook’s property 
in Kinglake West and was incinerated along with 
all its contents.  
 
The Upper Goulburn Landcare Network 
successfully applied for funding through the 
Goulburn Broken Catchment Management 
Authority to replace the $5,000 lockable builder’s 
style trailer.  
The Kinglake Landcare Group was delighted to 

have a trailer again and since it arrived it has been put 
to good use carrying tools and equipment for Landcare 
fire recovery works.  
 
Kinglake Landcare Group Vice-president Mr Tim Connell 
offered his thanks on behalf of the group and said that 
although rebuilding after the fires was a massive task 
the group would tackle it one step and one project at a 
time. 

  
For further information please contact Mark Turner or 
Tony Kubeil at the Goulburn Broken CMA office on 03 
5820 1100. 

 


